
Dear Reception, 

We hope that you all had a wonderful time celebrating VE day.  Here are 

some pictures of our VE day  

cele- brations at home for you to 

see! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you so 

much for all of 

the lovely work 

you are sending in for all of us to see.  We absolutely love knowing what you are all up to.  Keep up the bril-

liant work! info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk  

 

 

 

If you enjoyed the story of ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ you might also like some of 

the other animal stories by Eric Carle.  Why not try watching the story of ‘The Very 

Busy Spider’ or ‘The Very Quiet Cricket’?  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TfL0g-

This week (18-24th May) is Mental Health awareness week and the theme this year is ‘Kindness’.  

I know you are all very kind children anyway but maybe this week you could try especially hard 

to be even kinder?  We have attached a ‘Kindness checklist’ to the bottom of this letter to give 

you some ideas! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TfL0g-XRxnA



